FLORIDA HOUSING FINANCE CORPORATION

Request for Qualifications (RFQ) 2006-02 
Inclusion Within a Pool of Qualified Contractors
The Florida Housing Finance Corporation invites all qualified and interested parties to submit proposals for consideration for inclusion within a pool of qualified contractors which owners of developments that received tax credits from Florida Housing can negotiate with to perform the scope of work necessary to seek a waiver of recertification as set forth in the RFQ.  Proposals shall be accepted on or before 2:00 p.m., Eastern Time, Wednesday, April 19, 2006, to the attention of Robin Grantham, Contracts Administrator, Florida Housing Finance Corporation, 227 North Bronough Street, Suite 5000, Tallahassee, Florida 32301-1329.  For questions or additional information, please contact Robin Grantham at (850) 488-4197 or robin.grantham@floridahousing.org.  To obtain a copy of the RFQ, which outlines selection criteria and offeror’s responsibilities, please submit your request to the attention of Robin Grantham, or you can download the RFQ from the Florida Housing Finance Corporation web site at http://www.floridahousing.org/Home/BusinessLegal/CurrentSolicitations/RequestForQualifications.htm.  Any modifications that occur to the RFQ will be posted at the web site and may result in an extension of the deadline.

